
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

February 13, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE:  Do Not Redocket – Electric Tariff Revision – Supplemental Document 
Docket UE-231031 (Advice No. 2023-60) 

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

In connection with Docket UE-231031, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits a 
supplemental document about the attributes of the currently active Schedule 150 Customer-
Generator systems that have been established in accord with Chapter 80.60 RCW Net Metering 
of Electricity.   

This supplemental document makes available to all interested parties detailed information about 
these active Schedule 150 Customer-Generator systems as of December 31, 2023.  PSE provided 
this document to the staff of Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(“Commission Staff”) at the request of the Commission Staff during their review of this tariff 
filing. Notably, about 26% of these Schedule 150 Customer-Generator systems are located in 
Highly Impacted Communities (as defined in PSE’s Clean Energy Implementation Plan 
(“CEIP”) that was approved under Docket UE-210792).   

The supplemental document provides information by census block about these active Schedule 
150 Customer-Generator systems: 

 Vulnerability Population status and Highly Impacted Community statuses
 Census block percentage of area median income
 Net metering participation and capacity

This filing is made for informational purposes only. There are no changes associated with this 
filing to any of the proposed tariff sheets, including the issue date of December 20, 2023, and 
effective date of February 29, 2024.   
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Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 for additional information about this filing.  If you 
have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 462-3946.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri 
Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com 

cc: Tad O’Neill, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Attachment: Supplemental Document 


